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MEMO TO: Plunket Branch Secretaries, Safety Co-ordinators, National Office:
Area Managers, Regional Nurse Specialists, Regional 472 Georee St. Dunedin
Paediatricians, Regional Managers. PO, Box 6042, Dunedin Nort,
FROM: Sue Campbell, Child Safety Officer iEse Zeatigd
_ Tel (03) 477-0L10.
SUBJECT: Safe T Sleep Protective Bedwrap Fax (03) 477-5164.
DATE: 26 April 1993

Considerable interest has been expressed by both Plunket nurses and Branches in a new
product on the market called the Safe T Sleep Bedwrap.

This wrap has been designed to hold a baby or young child securely in bed with velcro
fastenings.

The Managing Director of Safe T Sleep (N Z) Ltd has consulted widely and carried out
extensive trials of the product and in instances where there have been sleep problems with
a child, the use of Safe T Sleep has been an aid in treatment.

Both Ms Petersen and I have discussed the Safe T Sleep with Miriam Rutherford and while
the Society will not "endorse” the product we feel that in appropriate situations, such as
children with sleep problems, its use can be advantageous.

For further information about the Safe T Sleep please contact the manufacturer directly.

Miriam Rutherford
Managing Director
Saie T Sleep (N Z) Lud
6 Neralee Court
Takanini

AUCKLAND

Phone/fax: 09 299-7589
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